
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINE ARTS COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

October 20, 2021 

 

Subject 

Art Talks for the Community 

 

Recommended Action 

Finalize the Art Talk Series logistics for the months of November, February, and May 

 

Discussion 

At the July 26 Fine Arts Commission meeting, it was recommended that Art Talks happen on a 

quarterly basis during the months of August, November, February, and May.  

 

Staff is recommending the following dates and topics for the remaining Art Talk series.  

 

Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 6 p.m.—Performing Arts 

Thursday, February 10, 2022, at 6 p.m.—Music 

Thursday, May 19, 2022, at 6 p.m.—Digital Arts 

 

Commissioners should be prepared with a list of resources including contacts of potential 

speakers at the special meeting. The logistics for each talk should be finalized, including 

speaker(s), goal of the talk, target audience, and whom from the commission will serve as the 

event emcee. Staff has secured the Cupertino Room in the Quinlan Community Center for the 

proposed dates and times for the Art Talk series.  

  

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impacts. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Kelsey Christian, Recreation Coordinator, Parks and Recreation 

Reviewed and Approved by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 


